
Reminder from Assemblymember 
Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes 

Don’t lose your 
STAR exemption! 
The one-time re-registration 
deadline is Dec. 31. 
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Assemblymember Peoples-Stokes urges all homeowners 
to re-register for their Basic STAR exemption.

The one-time re-registration will crack down 
on fraud and save taxpayers $50 million: 
 

  Homeowners should have received a letter from the NYS Tax 
Department with a personalized code and instructions to apply 

  You can re-register quickly and easily by visiting tax.ny.gov or by 
calling 518-457-2036

  Seniors receiving Enhanced STAR are not affected by this change

  Make sure you apply before the deadline  
on Dec. 31!

“Re-registering for your
Basic STAR exemption will
root out fraud and save
millions of taxpayer dollars.” 
– Assemblymember Crystal D. Peoples-Stokes
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